

PHI THETA KAPPA – BETA IOTA CHAPTER

Minutes of the Meeting

September 21, 2017

ATTENDANCE

The meeting was called to order at 2:07 p.m. on September 21, 2017, by Nichole Rich, President. Members present were Andrea Andrews (Vice President), Scott Nelson (Secretary), Ingrid Wilson (Treasurer), Leroy Rowe (Public Relations Officer), Rachel Wiechelman (Officer at Large), Deanna Shedley (Co-Advisor), Dr. Neiworth (Co-Advisor), Sydney Potter, Kristen Edwards, and Osvaldo Gonzales.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Minutes from June 12th meeting not presented.

OFFICERS' REPORT

Treasurer reported that she is currently working on the budget. She also made an appointment with Aaron for October 2nd with Student Government. Public Relations reported that Dr. Murrel will give an answer whether or not he can be a speaker at fall conference by Monday, September 25th. Secretary reported that there was a tentative schedule for Fall conference and that it was only tentative and could change between now and November 5th.

ADVISORS' REPORT

Deanna reported that she will pull up a club roster to give to Aaron in Student Life.

OLD BUSINESS

The Involvement Fair went really well. The computer wasn't really used at all, but we will try again at the next one to see if people are more comfortable with applying. It was also discussed that the trivia board needed some updating. For setting up a membership scholarship a committee was set up. That committee included Andrea Andrews, Scott Nelson, and Leroy Rowe. Topics to discuss at the Student government meeting was tabled until next meeting. Hallmark awards will be tabled until next meeting. College Project will be discussed immediately after next meeting. Honors in Action Research has been started by Rachel Wiechelman. Competitive Edge will be tabled until next meeting when College Project is brought up.

NEW BUSINESS Induction Ceremony will be tabled until next meeting.

ADJOURNMENT This meeting was adjourned at 2:44 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for September 28th in Room 859 at 2:00 p.m.

-nelson

Respectfully Submitted,

Scott Nelson, Secretary